Gallup Street Dept. starts week of milling, paving
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Milling and paving operations begin July 28 at Viro Circle from Aztec Avenue to Copper Avenue.

The Gallup Street Department asks that motorists avoid parking on the street.

There will be signs posted. Drivers are reminded to seek alternate routes and proceed with
caution.

This project is scheduled for July 28 through August 4, weather permitting.




